NPS INTERNATIONAL, MYSORE Circular for KG II, Montessori Seniors and Juniors ACADEMIC YEAR 2018-19

Dear Parents

We welcome you and your child to Pre-Primary of NPS International, Mysore.

- The first term of the academic year 2018-19 begins on Friday, 1 June 2018 for the KG II and Montessori Seniors and Juniors students.
- The school timings for Montessori Juniors will remain the same i.e 9.15 am to 12.45 pm.
- The school timing for KG II and Montessori Seniors for the first one and half months is from 9.15 am to 12.45 pm. From Monday, 16 July 2018 onwards, the school timing is from 8.15 am to 12.45 pm.

Please ensure that your child is punctual and regular to school, as each and every minute of a day in school is precious to his / her development.

Parents are requested not to park their vehicles in front of the school gate as this causes inconvenience to the other commuters.

It is important for parents who pick up their child to adhere to timing and pick them up on time. Children will be handed over only to those persons designated to drop and pick them up. In case of alternate arrangements for your child to get home, a written note must be sent to the teacher that morning, giving the details or a mail to the office for the same is also acceptable. However, the person picking up should come with an authorization letter to the front office.

Kindly send your child neatly dressed in school uniform with the red name badge. Check the school website for uniform and shoes details.

Please ensure that all the notebooks are sent on Friday, 1 June 2018 and all the KG II text books to be labeled and sent on Monday, 4 June 2018.

You are requested to send three sharpened pencils and an eraser to school everyday. Sharpeners, boxes with sharpeners and trolley bags will not be allowed. Colour Pencils/ Crayons must be brought in a separate box.

Your child needs to bring a snack bag containing a snack box, napkin, water bottle and an extra set of clothing. All this must be labelled with the child's name.

Please send healthy snacks for your child. We encourage parents to send snacks that have some nutritional value. Also note that the snack break is not a substitute for breakfast time. Children should have breakfast at home, prior to arriving at school.

It would be convenient and less embarrassing for your child if he / she is toilet trained.

Toys should not be brought to school for any reason.

We follow the government notification for unexpected holidays. These are announced in the authorized TV channels, newspapers and our school website (www.npsmysore.com)

Kindly keep your mail ids active as all notifications will be mailed to the registered mail ids.

Also check the school website periodically for any notifications.

If your plans change and you decide that your child will not join NPSI Mysore, please notify us as soon as possible.

Once again, welcome to the NPS family. If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us.

Best Wishes

Principal NPSI, Mysore